
When your policies make a real difference for 
the people you represent, they reward you at 
the ballot box time and time again. Wisconsin 
Assembly Majority Leader Tyler August sits down 
with FGA to discuss good-government reforms 
like banning “Zuckerbucks”—an active effort by a 
third-party group to impact the outcome of our 
elections. Rep. August led the effort to outlaw 
“Zuckerbucks,” and when the governor vetoed it, 
he pushed a constitutional amendment to bring it 
directly to the voters. 

Good policy and good politics with  
Wisconsin Assembly Majority Leader Tyler August

TYLER AUGUST
WISCONSIN ASSEMBLY MAJORITY LEADER

“For voters to be 
confident in the 

outcome, they have to be 
confident in the process 

on the front end.”
—TYLER AUGUST

For more information on how FGA is helping to clean up our  
elections, visit TheFGA.org/solution/election-integrity.

Watch the full interview at:  
TheFGA.org/videos


